
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friend of Braveheart, 

 

In reference to the latest ministry newsletter, I want to clarify the purpose of a 

foundation. The foundation would supplement Braveheart’s present budget, not replace 

the donations provided through active donors. If you financially contribute to our 

ministry, your donations are essential and will continue to be so.  

 

In addition to providing the necessary additional funds for our local operating budget, a 

foundation will help make a second, full-time chaplain in Flathead County possible. 

Through a foundation we could also offer resources to existing chaplains across Montana 

to help with their salary, benefits or other ministry needs.       

 

I hope this answers any potential questions. If you need any more information, please do 

not hesitate to contact me. Know that you are appreciated and we are grateful for your 

partnership.  

 

Blessings, 

Drew 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

650 Fifth Ave. WN, Kalispell, MT 59901   (406) 871-0183     
chaplaindrew@centurytel.net 
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